
I gratefully accept this nomination and would look forward to serve APRALO as their ALAC member. 

My primary area of interest is policy and I have been deeply involved in the development of ALAC policy 

for some time.  I have given presentations to several ICANN meetings on issues surrounding privacy and 

WHOIS, developed and presented a five part workshop on policy development at another ICANN 

meeting, presented the ALAC perspective on WHOIS at a  joint NCUC/ALAC meeting, and was the initial 

chair of the most recent Review of ALAC, developed. I  presented a five session workshop on policy 

development, focussing on Competition, Consumer Trust, Consumer Choice at an ICANN meeting, 

organised a round table on Policy at another ICANN meeting and, most recently, developed and presented 

a policy panel discussion on DoH/DoT at the most recent (virtual) ICANN meeting. 

I have 'held the pen' developing ALAC policy positions on a number of issues, and been a member of 

GNSO working groups of issues including ITRP, privacy/proxy services and WHOIS. 

I  have developed and delivered presentations  on policy issues in several APAC meetings, and report to 

the monthly APRALO meetings on policy issues being considered by ALAC. 

I  also attended and presented at two regional IGF meetings, at the Cook Islands and Armenia. 

I regularly attend and contribute to discussions in the weekly ALAC Consolidated Policy Working Group 

and would deeply appreciate the opportunity to continue to bring the APAC perspectives to policy 

discussions in ICANN. 
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